
T h e  m e s s e n g e r  

St Mark Lutheran Church (Missouri Synod - English District) 

1019 N. 7th Street  Sheboygan, WI  53081    

Phone: (920) 458 - 4343 

www.stmarksheboygan.com 

Pastor Brett Matz 

This Week at St Mark 

July 9, 2017 – July 15, 2017 

Sunday (7/9)    

  9:00 am  Worship  

Monday (7/10)   

  

Tuesday (7/11)    

  8:30 am  Quilter’s 

 10:00 am  Bible Study 

  5:30 pm  Social  

    Gatherings Meeting 

Wednesday (7/12)   

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse in  

                             Office 

 

 

 

Pastor is out of the office July 10 through July 15   

Church office hours this week are 9:00am until 1:00pm.  

 

 

Financial Information for the week of 6/18/2017   

Thursday (7/13)   

  7:30 am  TOPS 

  6:30 pm  Worship  (w/HC) 

Friday (7/14)   

  Forward Deadline 

Saturday (7/15) 

   

Sunday (7/16)    

  9:00 am  Worship (w/HC)  

  

         

  

  

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Thursday, July 6, 2017 

Sunday, July 9, 2017 

Fifth Sunday after Pentecost 

 Attendance  Offering Budget % Met 

Variance 

Amount 

Weekly 106 $3,049.00 $4,898.00 62.25 ($1,849.00) 

Year to Date 3638 $103,582.36 $122,450.00 84.59 ($18,867.64) 



Thrivent Choice Dollars 

Don’t forget to allocate your Choice dollars to  

St Mark. The church has received $3,825 in 

Choice Dollars grant funds this year. Last year 

our total was $8,152. Please remember to    

contact Thrivent Choice Dollars in order to keep 

the funds coming. You can do this by  calling         

1-800-847-4836 or on-line at Thrivent.com/

thriventchoice and follow the prompts.   

Summer Sermon Series 
Beginning June 18th (and preceding Thursdays) 
Pastor will be doing his sermons based on the book 
The Story. We will be covering one chapter every 
week starting with chapter 12 and going through 
Jesus’ second coming. If you would like you can 
read a chapter the week prior to the service. 

Scrip Cards are now being sold by the office. Cards on 

hand are:  

BP   Cousin’s Subs                         
Festival   Kwik Trip                                  
Marcus Theatre  Menards                                
Piggly Wiggly  Pizza Ranch                              
Roundy’s  Subway                                     
Texas Roadhouse  Walmart 

Texas Roadhouse  Churches 

10% donation EVERY Sunday.                                                            

Come in Sundays between 11am and 9pm to                  

support your church! Present a copy of your church 

bulletin to your server and Texas Roadhouse will 

donate 10% of your total food  purchase back to 

your church! Thank you to those that have used this 

wonderful program. We have received two checks 

so far.  

We still need a volunteer to drive the van on the 3rd 

Sunday of the month. If you are interested or have any 

questions please contact Tom Kroll or the church office.  

If you are interested in learning 

about our wonderful sayings on 

the church sign out front and 

would like to take over changing 

the sign please contact the 

church office.  

Chaplaincy Ministry for Health Care Centers 

Calling all bakers! The Chaplaincy Ministry needs 

YOU! Every year the Chaplaincy Ministry has Brat 

Fry fundraisers at the Piggly Wiggly in Plymouth. 

Along with that, we also have had great success 

with joining those with a BAKE SALE. Pastor Tom 

is asking our church to help with this. We have 

been asked to help with the July 22nd Brat Fry. If 

you wish to bake please contact Tammie Taylor 

at 395-2552 no later than 1 week before the 

Brat Fry. Please have your items individually 

wrapped and unpriced.  

Immanuel Lutheran in Sheboygan has an 

immediate opening for a part time Church 

Secretary. If you have any interest in this 

position please contact Immanuel at 920-

452-7266 or Brian Nygaard at 920-207-0674.  

 

 

 

Sunday, August 27th on the church grounds           

immediately following 10:00am service. 

Along with all the great food and fellowship we 

will have many activities. 

St. Mark retirees and friends 

July R & R luncheon will be on  

Wednesday, July 19th, at the 

Log Cabin in Howards Grove at 

11:30 am.  

RSVP to Gloria Friedel at 208-0990 or                                            

Frieda Methfessel at 457-4244. 

Spirit of Wellness 5K run & 3K Fun Run/
Walk 

Saturday, August 19 at 9:00 a.m. 
Join us in the Spirit of Wellness as we run and 
walk this year in memory of LHS Alumnae, 
Juli Baird, who passed away from breast cancer 
last year. Juli was a member of Bethlehem              
Lutheran in Sheboygan. 50% of the profits 
from the run will be donated to Vince                        
Lombardi Cancer Care of Sheboygan. 

 

 

Griefshare, a 13-week Christian based grief                    

support group, will start on Wednesday, August 2nd 

at 10:00am. Seating space is limited to 12 people each 

session. There will be a $15 refundable fee upon            

completion of the course. Contact Carolyn Eiden the 

Parish Nurse with questions or to register.  


